
ABBREVIATED NOTICE 
OF INTENT TO ADOPT,
AMEND, OR REPEAL 

ADMINISTRATIVE RULES
RELATING TO: 17-01-01-01

Organization and functions of the
board of chiropractic examiners;
17-01-01-02 Fees; 17-01-02-02 

Procedural rules; 17-01-03-02 Duties 
of secretary-treasurer; 17-01-03-02.1
Duties of executive director; 17-02-
01-01.2 Definitions; 17-02-01-02
Application for licensure; 17-02-

01-02.1 Reciprocity; 17-02-01-04
Photo; 17-02-01-08 Examination 

subjects and requirements; 17-02-
01-10 License issued; 17-02-01-10.1

License displayed; 17-02-01-13 
License renewal and fees; 17-02-

01-15 Lapsed licenses; 17-02-01-16
Reactivation of an inactive license;
17-02-02.1-02 License suspension;

17-02-03-01 Filing addresses; 
17-02-03-02 Reporting contagious
or infectious diseases; 17-02-04-02
Signing death certificates; 17-02-
04-03 Advertising; 17-02-04-06 
Needle acupuncture; 17-02-04-
07 Dry needling; 17-03-01-01

Unprofessional conduct; 17-03-01-02
Marketing; 17-03-01-04 Code of 
Ethics; 17-03-02-01 Professional

education; 17-03-02-02 Peer Review; 
17-03-02-03 Report of disciplinary

actions; Article 17-04 Certified 
Chiropractic Clinical Assistant;

17-04-01-01 Lapsed Certifications;
17-04-01-02 Reactivation of a lapsed 

certification.

North Dakota
Board of 

Chiropractic 
Examiners

will hold a public hearing to address
proposed changes to the N.D. Admin.
Code.

Monday, August 3, 2020
10:00 a.m. CST

This public hearing will be held 
via teleconference.  Please 

use the following connection
information: Dial-In #: (888)

585–9008; Conference Room
#:804-970-636. The origin of 

the teleconference will be the
Board Office, 607 Birch Court,

Grafton, ND 58237.
A copy of the proposed rules may be
obtained by writing the North Dakota
Board of Chiropractic Examiners, PO
Box 185, Grafton, ND 58237; calling
(701) 213-0476; or on the Board’s 
website (www.ndsbce.org). Also, written 
comments may be submitted by email
to (contact@ndsbce.org) or the mailing
address above until Monday, August
17, 2020. If you plan to attend the public
hearing and will need special facilities
or assistance relating to a disability,
please contact the North Dakota Board
of Chiropractic Examiners at the above 
telephone number or email address at
least one week prior to the public hearing.

Dated this 17th day of June, 2020.
Lisa Blanchard, Executive Director


